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https://bit.ly/3iy3EyE 

www.youtube.com/watch?v=89PX9w11Nhc  

One of the ideas proposed to the government to kick-start the struggling High Street was that 
households should be given vouchers worth hundreds of pounds. The suggested amount was £500 
for each adult and £250 for each child to support firms hit the most by the coronavirus outbreak. 
Instead, the Chancellor, Rishi Sunak announced the new “Eat Out to Help Out” scheme, which will 
see households given vouchers to use when dining out. The vouchers will give households a 50% 
reduction, up to £10 per head, for meals taken on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays throughout 
August. We may find shopping and leisure experiences different at the moment. There are likely to 
be new rules and changes in place. These are to help keep us all safe whilst enjoying ourselves. 

 

Listen, Think, Share  

 

• Have we been to many restaurants or shops since they have reopened? Were they quiet or 
busy? How did we find the experience? What was different?  

• What are our thoughts of people receiving vouchers to spend in shops and restaurants that 
may be finding the long period of closure hard? 

• Do you think the voucher scheme might help some businesses?  

• Can you think of any other ideas that may help some of the businesses that have been 
closed for the past few months of lockdown? • Why do we think that it is vouchers that are 
being suggested instead of money?  

https://bit.ly/3iy3EyE
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=89PX9w11Nhc


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


